
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 12:08 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2020-024
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I would like to oppose the 54 percent increase in my hydro costs due to the seasonal rate
change at our cottage. It is only used 6 months of the year and I should not have to pay that
much more.

Name: Robert Horne

Address:

Email: 

Phone: 

Company: Property owner




